
St.	Kevin’s	G.N.S.	
	
Kilnamanagh,	Dublin	24							
Roll	No.:	19466E	
Telephone:	01-4517981	
Fax:	01-4526339	
info@stkevinsgns.com	
	
	
	
Good	morning	everyone,	
Welcome	to	a	new	week!	I	hope	this	finds	you	all	well	and	in	good	spirits.	I	hope	your	girls	
are	keeping	you	going,	in	a	good	way!	
Girls,	
I	have	heard	great	things	this	week	about	how	well	you	are	working	and	keeping	up	with	
your	homework.	Remember,	a	little	work	every	day	is	good.	I	was	delighted	to	see	so	many	
of	you	on	the	video	calls	this	week.	You	all	look	so	happy	and	so	well.	However,	it	really	
reminded	me	of	how	much	I	miss	you	all!		
I	heard	great	stories	of	missing	teeth,	painted	stones,	drawing,	painting,	fairy	gardens,	
baking,	cooking,	walking	and	cycling.	Keep	it	up!	
We	are	running	an	online	competition	this	week	and	next	week.	I	know	that	we	have	the	
writing	competition	that	we	will	judge	when	you	are	back	at	school,	but	in	the	meantime,	
we	will	have	a	poster	competition.	The	details	will	be	on	our	website	www.stkevinsgns.com	
and	I’ll	also	send	it	out	through	Aladdin.	
There	was	disappointing	news	about	the	First	Communions	and	Confirmations	this	week,	
but	we	will	definitely	celebrate	them	at	some	stage.	
I’d	also	like	to	reassure	our	Sixth	Class	girls	that	we	will	have	a	graduation	celebration.	
So,	keep	up	all	the	good	work	and	keep	being	your	amazing,	kind,	helpful	selves.	
Have	a	good	week	and	stay	well,	
Slán	go	fóill,	
Ms.	Dignam	
	


